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No.11-23/AATVS/2002/

Reference page 109 & 110/C.

P.U.C (1) is the letter No.282-3/2001-02-Pal/7123
dated 27.5.2002 from Dr.T.K Paul, Scientists - E, Joint
Director, Zoological Survey of India addressed to AAJVS
regarding the difficulties expressed by him in preparing the
report of the second phase survey in Jarawa area on account
of non receipt of the specimens, they collected during the
study of the Jarawas in the second phase. Permission was
sought from Wildlife Division, A&N Administration to
transport the specimen from the Jarawa areas for further
scientific analysis. The Wildlife Division has not yet
permitted them for the transportation. :

P.U.C (2) is the letter No.CWLW/WL/26/504 dated
30" May 2002 from Chief Wildlife Warden, A&N
Administration addressed to Executive Secretary, AAJVS
regarding the permission sought by this office for
transportation of the Zoological specimens collected from
the Jarawa area by the team of Zoologist of Zoological
Survey of India. 1

Wildlife Warden has intimated that required details
like name of the species,- the quantity of the species
collected etc have not been intimated to them for
consideration of the permission to transport the Zoological
Survey of India for further scientific analysis. The Chief
WildLife Warden has further asked copy of the order of the
High' Court in connection with the study of the Jarawas.

In this context we may write to the Dr.T.K.Paul ,
Scientist - E, Joint Director, Zoological Survey of India;
Port Blair and also to Officer-in-Charge, Zoological Survey
of India, Port Blair to furnish the required details to Chief
Wildlife Warden immediately so that the Zoological ESurvey
of India would get the specimens and enable them thereafter
to prepare the report quickly. |

Draft letter is placed opposite for peruéal and
approval. |
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